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What You 

Need & When… 

Bring a water bottle daily 

and take it home to be 

washed every night. 

 As the weather gets colder 

please wear appropriate 

warm clothing. 

Please remember to initial 

home/ school diaries daily 

and return them each 

morning.  

  

 

Home Help 

 

Home Learning will be given 

out via TEAMS. Small 

activities that make a 

difference: - Please take 

time to practise reading 

daily with your child to 

support their fluency and 

expression. Allowing your 

child to help with meal times 

can create many rich 

learning experiences.  

Our Learning Summary 

 

Literacy 

In literacy we are reading a range of 

different texts and using our reading 

strategies. 

In writing we are writing descriptions 

about zoo animals and a creative 

story about a day at the zoo. We are 

also learning new spelling patterns. 

In listening and talking we are 

learning to listen to instructions and 

to each other’s class talks.  

 

Numeracy & Maths 

In numeracy we are learning 

strategies to use which will help with 

addition, subtraction, multiplication 

and division. 

We will also be learning about time 

and Fractions. 

 

Health & Wellbeing 

Health & Wellbeing – This term we 

will thinking about changes and our 

safety. We can discuss our emotions 

and will continue to look at regulation 

strategies.  In P.E we are increasing 

our fitness and working in pairs.  

Outdoor Learning – We will focus on 

mapping and orienteering skills.  

 

 

News 

Happy New Year from the Sunshine Class! We have settled back in after the festive break. Every day 

we have been demonstrating our school values of Kindness, Perseverance and Success in the classroom 

and in the playground. We are starting a new topic this term and will be learning about Scotland over 

Scottish fortnight and taking part in learning Scottish poems and Scottish geography. Towards the end 

of term we will be learning about Easter. We look forward to exploring different areas of the 

curriculum and making links in our learning as we continue to Be The Best We Can Be. 

Term 3:  Important Dates 

March 

 Parent consultations  

29
th
 and 30

th
 March  

Interdisciplinary Learning 

We are doing an 

interdisciplinary topic 

studying The Zoo. We will 

learn about animals, 

geography, science and lots 

of exciting writing. We will 

choose one animal each to 

research, make a 

presentation and do a class 

talk. 

Communication 

We love to share our 

learning with you so please 

follow the school Twitter 

page on: @knightsridgePr1 

and keep up to date by 

checking our KPS Blog. 

Finally, if you need to get in 

contact with Mrs Gillespie 

please phone the office. 

01506 434012 


